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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RIN 3038-AC61
I just heard about the public comment seeked by the CFTC .... and as a Forex trader i would like to ask you NOT to change

the leverage limitations to 10:1 but leave it as they are at 100:1.

The limitations have been changed from 200:1 to 100:1 just this past November ..... i think that was more than enough.

Thank you for takeing into consideration our opinions as FX traders and market participants

Sincerly

Adrian Mihailovici


